Christianson, Eric

From: Clausius, Joe

Sent: Wednesday, April 27, 2011 12:16 PM

To: -Snyder, Tom; Strong, Wayne; Christianson, Eric
Cc: Tucker, Matthew

Subject: Hooter's Change Of Premise Liquor Application
Gentlemen,

I plan to attend the ALRC Meeting today, especially since District 17 has three pending liquor licenses on the agenda.

. d
Regarding Hooter's, I had a frank discussion with Judy Sommerfield-Fox of the law firm representing Hooters. According
to her Laura Clark, Hooters Manager, assured Lt. Strong that the capacity of "Bike Night" would not exceed 50
attendees. I will agree to that as long as wording to that effect is included in the list of conditions for their license
application.

Please advise if there have been any further developments with this application.
Sincerely,
Joe Clausius

District 17 Alder
608-244-5066




